
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday July 4th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

And here we are in July! How did that happen?! 

 

We had another fabulous week here at Acorn Park in the summer sun. Thank you to all of 

you that are sending your children in with hats and sun cream – it’s so reassuring that 

students are protected from the sun. 

 

The children have been having lots of fun on and offsite this week: 

Kirby and Seuss had a class meet up to socialise and paint objects that make them 

happy. They all showed excellent sharing skills and enjoyed meeting up with peers from 

another class ☺️ 

 

We’ve had children in our wonderful immersion room (a room full of projectors and an 

interactive surface) so they can learn and play games. 

 

Some of our Shakespeare students have also been in Wales all week having the most 

wonderful residential adventure! Those that didn’t go have been doing some lovely 

activities ‘back at base’ here. 

 

Have you heard about Gustave recently? Gustave the Giraffe (that the students here so 

proudly decorated) is part of the GoGo Safari around Norwich. He is stood with his 

friends in Chantry Place in Norwich (upstairs in the food court) if anyone wants to visit 

him. Here is the link to the GoGo safari - GoGoSafari 

 

I know I’m like a broken record with Acorn Fest attendance… But please complete this 

link if you haven’t already – https://forms.office.com/e/24nLnCX6Lz 

If you would like to talk to us about this instead of filling in a form online, please pick up 

the phone and give us a call. (Thank-you to everyone that has already completed the 

form, there are lots of you coming this year 😊) 

 

The attendance is looking much better, barely any reds this week!! Keep up the good 

work. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/24nLnCX6Lz
https://www.acornpark.org.uk/


 
 

 

 

Student stars: 

 

Care: 

Rylee B for being so caring to staff and his environment by tidying up the classroom and 

helping Paula in the art room 

Fletcher and Dixon class all played so nicely as a group on their trip to Roarr Dinosaur 

Adventure this week despite how hot it was they all coped very well and had a great 

day. 

 

Strive: 

Tobi L for staying late to practice his lines for the play AND for always ensuring the Café 

operates smoothly by doing whatever is necessary to serve the customers – always with 

good humour and a smile. 

 

Grow: 

Teddy B for learning how to share toys and resources with his friends in class. 

 

Thrive: 

Charlie S for always showing kindness to visitors, it’s a genuine pleasure to pop by the 

class. He is always interested in his friends and their wellbeing. 

 

Hoping you all have a lovely weekend 

Adam 😊 


